PANJAB UNIVERSITY, CHANDIGARH

No.15683-882/A
Date: 09.02.2021

To

All the Chairperson,

Co-ordinators of All Centres/Heads of the Deptts./Branches

Directors of Regional Centers, Principles of Constituent Colleges, DUI/Director
RPC/SVC/SO to VC/DR (Accounts)/All A.R. (Accounts),

Panjab University, Chandigarh

Subject: Submission of bills for payment out of the budget for the financial
year 2020-21.

Dear Sir/Madam,

This is in continuation to this office letter No.15318-15517/A dated
05.02.2021 on the subject cited above.

In order to enable the departments to utilize the allocated provisions the
last date for submission of bills has been fixed as 28.02.2021. In case of bills of
electricity, telephone and other similar committed periodical payments, the same

can be submitted as per due date of respective bills.

Yours sincerely,

ﬁﬁ’{ Hane ‘LC}-J‘:'

Deputy Registrar (Accounts)



